
Waiver of Filing Fee 

The Commission has stated that it would consider requests for extension of the repack 
reimbursement deadline where a station “faces circumstances beyond its control”.  See Public 
Notice, DA 22-191 at ¶ 18 (released February 24, 2022, the “Repack Deadline Public Notice”).  
Requests for extension of the deadline should be filed as requests for legal special temporary 
authority (“STA”), and may request waiver of the filing fee for legal STAs. Id. at n.29. As 
allowed per the policy stated in the Public Notice the applicant, Ross Communications Ltd., 
respectfully requests waiver of the filing fee for this legal STA and repack reimbursement 
request deadline extension request. 


